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DCCW Our Lady of Good Counsel 
Affiliate of the Year Award-2023 

 

The Diocesan Council of Catholic Women’s Our Lady of Good Counsel 
Affiliate of the Year Award-2023, recognizes significant and outstanding contributions made 
by an affiliate in the areas of service: to the Church, the Council of Catholic Women, the parish, 
and the community at large, during the past year. 

AWARD CRITERIA  

Nomination should reflect the following criteria:   

•  An affiliate who has made a significant contribution on the diocesan, deanery, or local 
parish level. 

•  An Affiliate who has served as an outstanding role model of service to others;  

•  An affiliate who has shown exemplary leadership and made significant contributions to the 
mission, vision, and programs of DCCW;  

•  An affiliate who reflects the Gospel values of justice and peace;  

•  An affiliate who supports the gifts of a multi-cultural church and who enables others to 
share their gifts in their affiliate work;    

•      An affiliate who serves as a model of collaboration with others in the diocese and parish        

•      The affiliate must be a DCCW affiliate in good standing, actively involved in affiliate work. 
Nominations may be updated and re-submitted in subsequent years, if they have not 
been chosen the winning Affiliate of the Year for two years. (Second & third place may 
reapply) 

•       If you have been chosen the winner, after two years, your affiliate may re-apply with new 
accomplishments within this time: increased membership, developed new programs, 
etc. 

• The entire application submission and selection process will be done online. 

* Please submit a completed application to the Chair of the Selection committee: 

* Pat Musich, patmusich@gmail.com *Award presentation:  The award will be presented at the 
DCCW 2023 Annual Convention, with this year’s theme   ------------------------.  The award 
recipient will also be recognized in the e-newsletter AWARE and on the DCCW website.  
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